
Midlothian Council Conservative Group 

 

Midlothian Council sends thanks to Chief Inspector Kenneth Simpson for his recent invitation to 

Councillors to experience operational Policing in Midlothian on the 15th and 16th September.  

This gave us the opportunity to recognize modern day policing, policing processes and how 

resources v demand are handled. 

We attended the Police Area Control Room at Bilston to gain understanding of the ‘call journey’ with 

the public, had an opportunity to engage with officers on duty and had a tour of the custody facility 

at Dalkeith. 

We would like to acknowledge the commitment and hard work in all areas of Policing and extend 

our sincere thanks and appreciation to all those who gave their time to us. 
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